BMP Comments: Mike Petersen

Tuesday, March 08, 2016 6:19 AM
Thanks, Mike, good comments.  Regarding the first comment, the memo currently provides a definition of what we mean by BMP as “any activity, technology, process, operational method or measure, or engineered system, which when implemented prevents, controls, removes or reduces pollution.” If there is consensus in the group that we should drop the term BMP altogether, I am fine with that.  I will ask Chris Page to make this a discussion item for the upcoming Task Force meeting.
 
We’ll definitely add fungi to the memo. I’ll work with Kat to figure out where best to place it.
 
Dave
 
From: Mike Petersen [mailto:mpetersen@landscouncil.org] 
Sent: Monday, March 07, 2016 4:23 PM
To: Dave Dilks <ddilks@limno.com>
Cc: Heidi Montez <hmontez@landscouncil.org>
Subject: BMP draft paper
 
David,
 
The draft  Inventory of Best Management Practices to Be Evaluated for the Spokane looks very good.
 
I recall at the Feb workshop that some were concerned about the use of the term BMP, which apparently has a legal connotation, and the idea of calling them Pollution Control Actions was suggested.
 
I also wonder where the use of fungi to breakdown PCB's which we are doing as a project with the City of Spokane, would fit on this list.
 
Thanks,
 
Mike Petersen, Executive Director
The Lands Council
25 W. Main Ave, Suite 222
Spokane WA 99201
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www.landscouncil.org

